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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are thrilled to inform you that as part of our Science unit ‘What do we know 
about Sun, Earth, Moon and the planets?’ for next half term, we have organised an 
exciting day trip to the National Space Centre on Wednesday 27th November 2024. 
This will be a fantastic opportunity for the children to enhance their learning 
and explore the wonders of space in a hands-on environment. 

 

Trip Details: 

 

- Arrival Time: Children should arrive at school between 8:20 and 8:30 am, as 
the bus will be departing promptly at 8:45 am to ensure we arrive at the National 
Space Centre by 10:00 am. 

- Activities: We have two very exciting workshops planned, along with time to 
explore the centre and its many exhibits. 

- Lunch: Children must bring a packed lunch with them unless they are eligible 
for free school meals, in which case lunch will be provided. 

- Medication: Please ensure any necessary anti-travel sickness tablets are given 
to your child in the morning. If your child requires medication throughout the 
day, it must be provided in a clear, labelled bag and handed to your child's 
class teacher. 

- Return Time: The bus will collect us from the centre at 2:30 pm, aiming to 
return to school by 3:45 pm. Children will need to be collected from their 
classrooms as normal. 
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Cost and Payment: 

- The total cost of the trip is £23.17, which includes transportation, entry to the 
centre, and the workshops. This amount must be paid in full by Wednesday, 20th 
November 2024. Payment can be made via the school gateway. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your 
child's teacher. We are looking forward to a fun and educational day out, and 
we know the children will have a fantastic time learning more about space! 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards, 

The year 5 team. 

 

mhands@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk 

coliver@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk  
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